From: Gerson Robboy

To: HHS Exhibits
Subject: support for HB 2001
Date: Sunday, February 10, 2019 6:00:20 PM

Chair Keny-Guyer:

I am in favor of HB 2001. I have lived in Portland for 54 years and I am a home owner in SE Portland. We need
more housing, more diverse types of housing, and greater density in the inner city in order to make it possible for a
more diverse population to live in the city. I am disturbed by the gentrification of Portland, and allowing more
housing is one part of the solution. I also favor reducing the requirements for parking, in order to make more space
for residential units and reduce the cost of residential units.
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